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Comments: I do not want any more ATV trails as you don't maintain the ones that exist.  I also think you should

decrease the amount of dispersed camping because you can't patrol nor do the people respect it.  They are left

trashed on a regular basis and can't be trusted to put out their fires if not in an area that has some control.  I also

think that the area open for cross country travel should remain 1,625,363 acres as that land belongs to the

people and the people should have access to it.  I would also like to mention your meeting need to be better

prepared and more informative.  Your information is misleading.  There is no Alternative 1....it should be listed as

the existing conditions with the other two being listed as Alternatives 1 &amp; 2....you make it look as if no

change is an option.


